
From: James Mattson [mailto:JMattson@bartier.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 24 November 2017 4:41 PM 
To: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 

Cc: Wendy Carr; Paul Ryan; Richard Calver 
Subject: Truck Moves and others' draft determination - AM2016/32 - AMOD Group 2C (road 

transport) [BP-BPWSDB.FID688329] 

 
Dear Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
 
Confidential evidence – not to be published, including on Commission’s website 
 
We refer to our earlier separate email of today enclosing open evidence to be relied on by 
our clients. 
 
As foreshadowed, attached is a confidential statement (from Mr Bradac) containing 
commercially confidential and sensitive financial business information.  This evidence is 
further to some material tendered in confidence at the hearing on 7 March 2017 (see PN 548 
to 553). 
 
Our client seeks appropriate orders under section 594 of the Fair Work Act 2009 that this 
evidence not be published on the Commission's website or circulated or used by the parties 
(copied into this email) other than in direct connection with these proceedings. 
 
By way of clarity, on page 5 of the statement, there is in blue highlight two figures which read 
51.9% and 60.5% respectively. 
 
Best regards 
 
JAMES MATTSON 
Executive Lawyer 
  
Workplace Relations 
  
D   +61 2 8281 7894 
M   +61 414 512 106 
E    jmattson@bartier.com.au 
W   bartier.com.au 
A    Level 10, 77 Castlereagh Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
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